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Start of 2017 Half Load Season

The Counties, Ontario – The start of the half load season for the United Counties of Stormont, 
Dundas and Glengarry (SDG), local municipalities and the City of Cornwall will begin on March 1, 
2017.   

The half load season, which usually runs from the beginning of March until May is the time of 
year when vehicles are restricted to carrying a maximum of five tonnes per axle on the weaker 
roads located throughout the region.  Roads that are subject to seasonal weight restrictions are 
identified with a sign.  Half-loads will be enforced once signs are posted.    

For up-to-date information, please contact your local municipality or SDG (www.sdgcounties.ca). 
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What does the Counties do for you?  SDG provides library services, regional economic development
and tourism, court services, land use planning, and vital transportation infrastructure – including the 
largest county road network in Ontario.  SDG administers county-wide policing.  SDG collaborates 
with community partners in providing emergency services, child care, public health, long-term care, and 
social assistance. 

Contact:  
Benjamin de Haan P.Eng,  
Director of Transportation and Planning, 
United Counties of SDG 
bdehaan@sdgcounties.ca  
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